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August 20, 2007

Danette Brazier
1754 Minnehaha Avenue West
St. Paul, MN  55104
Dear Danette:

Thank you for your recent application to the Bloomington Police Citizen’s Academy.

Currently we have a full class of students for this fall’s Academy.  I have placed your name on the waiting list.  You will be notified if:

· There is a cancellation from this fall’s class and you are the next person in line, or;

· Before the next Basic Academy in September 2008.

Thanks for your application; we look forward to seeing you at the next available opening.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 952-563-8893.

Sincerely,

L. James Caauwe  #198

Police Officer

Bloomington Police Department

[image: image2.png]POLICE DEPARTMENT
1800 W. OLD SHAKOPEE ROAD, BLOOMINGTON MN 55431-3027 AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION/EQUAL
PH 952-563-4900 FAX 952-563-4936 TTY 952-563-8740 OPPORTUNITIES EMPLOYER





